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September 11, 2022 

 

Dear Mayor Taylor,  

 

For the last one and a half years, I have served as a member of the Center of the City – Council 

of the Commons. It has been a challenging, but I learned a great deal about local politics through 

my term. Sadly, I am writing to resign from my position. In May 2022, I finished my graduate 

degree in urban and regional planning from the University of Michigan. I spent a lovely last 

summer in Ann Arbor before moving out of state to pursue urban planning in Philadelphia, 

Pennsylvania a few weeks ago. 

 

Heather Seyfarth has been a great mentor and staff lead on the Council of the Commons. I thank 

her for her service and dedication, and I think she can be helpful in finding a replacement for my 

position.  

 

Thank you again for the opportunity to work on such a controversial and important project like 

the “Library Lot.” 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

  

   
   

Camilla Lizundia 

 
public transit advocacy | urban resilience | community partnerships 

 

 


